
 

 
 

 
 
  Greetings and Happy New Year, 
Comrades!  
  I hope everyone had a joyous and 
relaxing holiday season, and 
amongst all the chaos and work, 
you were able to get some rest and 
spend some quality time with 
family and friends. A quick look 
back at 2024 has yielded many 
successful events at or by Post 
392, all due to the hard work and 
dedication of the members who 
came together to complete them as 
a well-oiled team and exemplify 
the TEAM 392 spirit. We are 
halfway through the year, but 
can’t put the brakes on yet, as we 
still have a lot of things ahead of 
us that we need to work on to be 
successful. In 2025, we will have 
many more opportunities to do 
even greater things, not only for 
our members, but for Veterans 
who need us the most.   
  The VFW Department of VA 
Winter Council at Ft. Magruder in 
Williamsburg is happening 
January 12th -14th, 2025. If you’ve 
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Non-Smoking Facility - Outside Smoking Accommodations Available 

never attended this event, I highly 
recommend you go. This is where 
we come together as a 
Department, see where we are, and 
look to where we need to go to 
reach our goals. It is also a great 
time to meet other members from 
throughout the state and make 
some new friends. The banquet is 
also where we find out who wins 
our Department VOD and PP 
Essay Contests. Hopefully, both of 
those top spots will come from 
TEAM 392, as we had two 
excellent entries that were 
forwarded through District 2 to the 
Department to compete against 
other entries in the state. 
  I am looking into doing a couple 
of different things in 2025. First, I 
want to host a luncheon at the Post 
for the residents of Jones & 
Cabacoy, to give them an 
opportunity to get out, have a great 
meal, and spend some great social 
time with members of our Post. 
The second is hosting a Veterans 
Resource Fair at the Post by 
inviting local people with products 
and services that can benefit 
veterans, allowing them to 
showcase their offerings to our 
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 2024 - 2025 OFFICERS 

2025 Membership Goal: 2117 current members 
Current Status: 1782 Life, 2099 Total Members  

 

Post Commander…………….James W. Wikkerink 
Sr. Vice Commander…..………..…John W. Flavin 
Jr. Vice Commander…………..…Kevin M. Hébert  

Quartermaster………...….……..… John H. Phillips 
Chaplain……………………...…Donald E. Jackson 
House Committee Chairman……. Duane E. Gordon 
Service Officer……………………. Troy J. Wagers 
Surgeon…………………….......... Theresa J. Parisi  
Judge Advocate ……......….….....Duane E. Gordon 

 

  Auxiliary President…………...…… Fred Jennings 
  Auxiliary Sr. Vice President…..Bob DeChamplain 
  Auxiliary Jr. Vice President…..Michelle Wikkerink 
  Auxiliary Treasurer………………. Ellen Stogsdill 
  Auxiliary Chaplain.……..………....Gloria Jackson 
  Auxiliary Conductress……........ Kimberly Sawyer 
  Canteen Manager …….….……. Shelly B. Hughes 
M.O.C. Seam Squirrel………………Ronnie Steele   
Post Adjutant/Webmaster...…Michael T. Marushia         
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ATTENDEES NEEDED 
(see any Post Officer for details)  

• Live Entertainment Fridays:  
   Jan 3rd  / Bruce Todd  6:30-9:30 
   Jan 10th / Noah Reinhart  6:30-9:30 
   Jan 17th / DJ Shannon  6:30-9:30 
   Jan 24th / TBD  6:30-9:30 
 

• Monthly Pool/Darts Tourneys:  
   Jan 4th /   Noon / 5:30 PM 
 

• Cootie Breakfasts:  
   Jan 5th / 19th   8:30 - 11:00 AM 
 

• Monthly Post/Aux Meetings:  
   Jan 7th / 7:00 PM 
  

• MOC Meeting:  
   Jan 14th /  7:00 PM 
 

• Prime Rib Dinner (signup @Post):  
   Jan 16th / 5:00 - 7:00 PM $23.00 
  

• Quilts of Valor Ceremony:  
   Jan 25th /  1:30 PM (New Date) 
 

• Monthly Trivia Night:  
   Jan 27th /  7:00 PM 
 

• House Committee Meetings:  
   Jan 1st & 29th, 6:30 PM 
 

Locker Dues expired 12/31/24 

Post 392 -  Needs You! 

COMMANDER’S  . 
CALL           . 



 

membership. Both will fall in line 
with our mission of taking care of 
Veterans and helping the 
community. Of course, both will 
need some significant help from 
volunteers within the Post to make 
them a great event. 
  Now for an important issue that 
needs immediate attention. The 
Post needs two qualified members 
to take over the responsibilities of 
the Post Quartermaster (a 
compensated position) and Post 
Adjutant (appointed position) 
before or by June 2025. Both 
positions play a vital role in the 
success of the Post, and as such, 
will require appropriate training to 
get the new people up to speed and 
make the transition a smooth one. 
Current QM John Phillips and 
Adjutant Michael Marushia have 
both done an outstanding job 
during their long tenures in these 
positions, but it is time for both of 
them to pursue other paths in their 
lives. I want to thank them both 
for their many years of hard work 
and dedication to the jobs they 
have taken on. Ideally, these 
positions would be filled from 
within the Post, but if we cannot 
find members willing, we will 
expand our search to the District 
level. Please consider stepping 
into one of these roles if you have 
the time and skill required. For 
further information about these 
roles, feel free to contact John and 
Mike for details.                          . 
   Now that we are in the coldest 
part of the year, there may be 
several of our members who aren’t 
getting out as much. Please take 
some time to check on our 
comrades and either stop by and 
visit them or give them a call. I 
hope everyone is doing their best 
to stay warm and healthy, and as 
always, I look forward to seeing 
you around the Post.!  
         Post Commander 

        James Wikkerink 
      commandervfw392@gmail.com 
       757-270-8537 

 
 
 

 
Fellow Brothers and Sisters,  
      Happy New Year to you all. 
We had a great year in 2024, and I 
am sure we will have another in 
2025 as well. We ended the year 
with a lot of fun!! Our Post 
Christmas Party was a huge 
success. We had a wonderful time! 
We also held our annual “Shop 
with a Vet” event at the NAS 
Oceana NEX. We enjoy this event 
each year as we get to see first-
hand how we help struggling 
families to ensure their kids have a 
great Christmas.                   .    
  The next day we had our Kid’s 
Christmas PJ Party and Santa’s 
Workshop, with a nice visit from 
the Jolly Old Elf himself. Another 
huge success! Our annual 
Christmas Dinner was another 
great event. The food was 
plentiful, and the cheer was 
flowing freely!! Another 
wonderful event at the Post to 
benefit those in need and/or those 
who just wanted to come grab 
some great food without the hassle 
of doing it themselves. Finally, 
Steve Wilkins was able to hold 
another outstanding evening of 
Trivia on New Years Eve, along 
with the potluck dinner and ball 
drop in the Big Apple. This is just 
a snapshot of the things the Post 
has done this year. We have done 
so much more and do these things 
to the best of our ability.  
  Please remember that we need to 
check on our fellow members, ask 
if all is going well, and help those 

that may need help. Please 
remember that 22 is a terrible 
number, representing those we 

lose daily to suicide. Again, 988 is 
the number to call if you need 
assistance!!  .                       
    Sr. Vice Commander 

                   John Flavin 
srvice commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-450-0844 
-----------------------------------——————————————------- 
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Dates to remember 
 
 

1/6 Operation Deckhouse V  
(Mekong Delta, Vietnam)  
began in 1967   

1/9    US carried out air strikes  on 
al-Qaeda operatives  within 
Somalia in 2007   

1/14  USS Enterprise flight   deck            
fire (accidental  rocket   
detonated) in 1969        

1/16 Operation Desert Storm  
(Iraq) begins in 1991   

1/25 Operation SMACK,  assault 
on Spud Hill  (Korea) in 
1953   

1/26 USN Lt. Evert Alvarez Jr  
spends  his  2,000th day  as  
a POW (Vietnam) in 1970   

1/29 Taliban forces clash with  US 
Forces near Adi Ghar               
Mountains Afghanistan) in 
2003  

  
 
 
 

 Greetings, Brothers and Sisters, 
      Happy New Year 2025!  A 
New Year is upon us, and we look 
forward to many exciting things 
happening this year at our Post! It 

is important to stop and think 
about how great a year we had in 
2024, and how much better we 

want it to be in 2025. If you have 
been keeping up with the Post 
Newsletters, you have seen that 

our Post has done some pretty 
amazing stuff, and December was 
yet another exciting month for us.  

  I would like first to congratulate 
our Post 392 Comrade Joe 
Mahachek on his outstanding 

work with the inaugural Virginia 
Beach Wreaths Across America 
wreath laying ceremony, held at 

Princess Ann Memorial Cemetery 
on December 14th. Our Post was a 
proud sponsor of this historic 

event, and Joe’s hard work putting 
this event together was nothing 
short of an outstanding and 

flawless event. The same day, our 
Post sponsored a “Shop with a 

       SENIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

       JUNIOR VICE 
       COMMANDER 

mailto:commandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com
mailto:srvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
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to serving your fellow service 
members and Veterans. Life 
Installment plan is available as an 
option to the one time payment for 
Life Membership. 

------------------------------------------ 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
WWW.VFW392.ORG 

 

E-Newsletter 
  The VFW Post 392 Newsletter 
and Calendar are available online 
for free! If you are currently 
receiving a hard copy of the 
Newsletter via the USPS, we ask 
that you subscribe to our e-mailing 
list so  we can reduce printing and 
mailing costs to our members. To 
view these documents online, go 
to vfw392.org and click on the 
links along the left side of the page 
to view each page.  
  On the Newsletter page, you can 
sign up to receive the monthly 
notification about the Newsletter, 
Calendar of Events, and other Post 
related communications by 
clicking on the “Subscribe  to the 
VFW Post 392 Mailing List” link . 
Ensure that you add the domain 
“vfw392.org” to your address  
book. This will prevent the Post 
emails from going to your SPAM 
folder!  
---------------------------------------  

Updating Your Name, Address 
and Contact Information 

 

   VFW Post 392 maintains the 
name, address, phone number and 
email address for all our Post and 
Auxiliary members. If any of this 
information has changed for you 
since you joined the Post, please 
notify the Post Quartermaster by 
phone or email so he can update 
our databases. If you are planning 
on moving anytime in the 
upcoming future (often the case 
with our active duty military 
members) please contact us as 
soon as you have your new contact 
information so we can stay in 
touch with you and ensure you get 
Post information. When your 
mailing address changes, be sure 
to fill out a USPS address change 

         JUNIOR VICE 
         COMMANDER 

Vet” event where our members 
helped active-duty service 
members with families do some 

Christmas shopping, courtesy of 
our veterans assistance program.  
This is just one way we give back 

to our veteran community and 
their families, and I am proud of 
the success this day brought to so 

many families.  I would also like 
to thank and congratulate 
Auxiliary Secretary Judy Lupole 

and President Fred Jennings for 
the wonderful VFW Post 392 
Children’s Christmas Party on 

December 15th.  Every year many 
kids look forward to this event, 
and everyone had a great time, 

even our special guest, Mr. 
Grinch. Our December Fridays 
have been full of live music, and 

we’ll have more in January! We 
celebrated at our Post Christmas 
Party, thanks to the hard work of 
Post 392 Auxiliary Junior Vice 

President Michelle Wikkerink. We 
fed many local veterans and their 
families again during our 

Christmas Dinner, and as always, 
we enjoyed our Post’s nearly 
world-famous Trivia Night hosted 

by the New Year Trivia Tycoon 
himself, Steve “Good Steve” 
Wilkins. Look to our Facebook 

page or website Calendar of 
Events for our upcoming January 
events, including more live music 

on Friday evenings. We are adding 
new opportunities for you to get 
plugged in with our Post. I look 

forward to this next year, and I 
look forward to seeing you at the 
Post or at our volunteer events. 

Thank you for making our Post 
great! Many hands make light 
work. 

Jr. Vice Commander 
Kevin Hébert 

jrvice 
commandervfw392@gmail.com 

757-412-9191  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Continuous Membership 
Awards 

 

   The following individuals have 
earned     Continuous    Membership 
Awards. If you are listed below, 
please attend the next Post 
Meeting to receive your lapel pin. 
If you are unable to attend, contact 
any Post Officer. If your name has 
not been listed and you believe 
that an award is due, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
 
 

January 2025 
 

  40 Years Continuous Service: 
James W. Lyons 
  35 Years Continuous Service: 
Eric W. Ahlers, Thomas R. 
Hamman, Ralpheal P. Ubertaccio, 
Kurt E. Wentzell 

25 Years Continuous Service: 
Mark K. Winn 
  20 Years Continuous Service: 
Thomas C. Conrad, Mark R. 
Krebs 
  15 Years Continuous Service: 
Carl B. McGowan, Clarence P. 
Osborn 
  10 Years Continuous Service: 
Edward J. Omietanski  
   

  In order to maintain continuous 
membership eligibility in the 
VFW, you must pay your dues 
prior to the expiration date on your 
card. Thank you for your service, 
and congratulations!. 
 

Membership Dues  
  Annual dues are $40.00. Annual 
Members can pay their dues at 
Post 392, online at vfw.org, or by 
mail directly to: 

VFW National Headquarters 
Third Floor, Room 316 

406 West 34th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

(please include your membership#) 
  

  Consider changing your Annual 
Membership to a Life Membership 
and make a life long commitment 

      QUARTER- 
      MASTER 

https://www.vfw392.org/
http://www.vfw392.org
mailto:webmaster@vfw392.org
mailto:webmaster@vfw392.org
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
mailto:jrvicecommandervfw392@gmail.com
http://vfw.org/


form, mail it in, or drop it off at 
the Post.  
 
 DECEASED MEMBERS:  
 Please contact the Post when a 
member passes. If members are 
only reported as deceased to VFW 
National, we find this out only by 
checking the National Deceased 
list, which does not provide the 
deceased’s  date of death. Also, 
VFW National Headquarters often 
lists members from our Post as 
deceased without us knowing.  
Sometimes these members have 
been deceased for many years. 
Last year, VFW National reported 
31 of our members deceased. 
When we find out that a member 
is deceased, often the members 
contact information is not up-to-
date, so we are unable do a follow-
up with the family. 
  We maintain a permanent wall 
plaque for the names and dates of 
our deceased members. Please 
help us honor them!!  

Quartermaster 
John Phillips 
757-486-5875 

vfwpost392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

  Comrades, Auxiliary & friends, I 
greet you in the Blessed name of 
Jesus Christ our Lord & Savior. 
  Happy New Year everyone! WE 
MADE IT! Albeit, with frazzled 
nerves & lighter bank accounts.  I 
hope this finds you healthy, happy 
& full of excitement about new 
opportunities & adventures in the 
new year. January brings with it 
colder weather & shorter days. At 
least the chaos & insanity of the 
holiday shopping season is over. 
  January & the New Year also 
bring with them “New Year’s 
Resolutions”. The tradition of 
New Year’s resolutions began 
some 4.000 years ago, by the 
Ancient Babylonians. Their 
resolutions were intertwined with 
religion, mythology, power & 
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socioeconomic values. Today’s 
resolutions are generally based on 
stopping bad habits or acquiring 
good habits (i.e. I promise to quit 
smoking, yelling at the neighbor’s 
dog, yelling at the neighbor, 
exercise more, get more rest, be 
more friendly to the neighbor, 
etc.). While there are no historical 
records about how successful the 
Babylonians were at follow 
through, it is estimated that 88% 
of today’s resolutions are broken 
in the first two weeks! Perhaps, 
that is why resolutions are seldom 
shared with others. Not only is it 
embarrassing when others know 
you have failed, you also bring 
disappointment to yourself. 
  Perhaps a different approach 
would be, “With God’s help, I will 
TRY to quit smoking & leave my 
neighbor & his poor dog alone.” 
“With God’s help I will TRY to 
live a healthier lifestyle.” This 
way, you will not only have God’s 
help & encouragement, but should 
you fail, God will not be 
judgmental & will love you 
anyway. 
  My resolution:  With God’s help 
I will TRY to be a kinder, more 
caring person! 
  My brothers & sisters, I pray that 
at the end of 2025 all of your 
resolutions will be unbroken. 
Please continue to be kind to one 
another. Support & pray for one 
another. 
  I always turn to the children for 
innocent wisdom: 
  A pastor was teaching a 
children’s lesson on the vestments. 
He asked the class “does anyone 
know why I wear this collar”? A 
little boy excitedly raised his hand, 
“because it kills fleas & ticks for 
thirty days”!  
  I can be contacted at the Gmail 
address below. 
 In His Name, 

Post Chaplain                                                                                                                 
Don Jackson 

chaplainvfw392@gmail.com 
757-572-8233 

------------------------------------- 
Help Us Take Care of Each 

Other    
  When you or a family member 
falls ill, are injured,  hospitalized, 
or experience the loss of a loved 
one - please contact us ASAP! It is 
important that we extend our hand 
in any way possible to aid and 
comfort our fellow Comrades and 
family in their time of need. Please 
call Post Chaplain Don Jackson or 
our Auxiliary Chaplain Gloria 
Jackson, as appropriate, at your 
first opportunity, as timely 
notification is very important to 
their mission! 

Illness / Injuries    
     Please read the Post’s Bulletin 
Board for updates of Members on 
the Illness / Injury List. 
   The following members have 
serious, long term illness, or 
injury, requiring continuous care:  
 

Temporary Illness or Injury 
Grant Pollock - Jones & 

Cabacoy VA Care Center  
James Maloney -Lake Taylor 

Charles Kelley -SVBG 
  ----------------------------------------- 

TAPS 
 

GLORIA BECKWITH (AUX) 
NOV 21, 2024 

FRANK J. POGLINE 
NOV 21, 2024 

 

At our monthly meeting, Draping 
of the Charter is conducted, and a 
prayer of solemn tribute is given 
on behalf of our departed 
Comrades. For they are now in the 
hands of our Heavenly Father. 
 
 
 
 
Happy New Year Team 392, 
  Judy and I would like to wish 
everyone a very Happy New Year! 
  I want to thank our Youth 
Activities Chairpersons Ellen and 
Judy for what was a very 
successful and fun packed 
Children’s Christmas party. If you 

      AUXILIARY    
      PRESIDENT 

        CHAPLAIN’S 
       CORNER 

mailto:vfwpost392@gmail.com
mailto:chaplain392@gmail.com


                      Auxiliary President 
Fred Jennings 

fredlyj@verizon.net 
757-477-5089 

 
 
 
 

Auxiliary Members In Good 
Standing 554/441 Life Members 

Continuous Auxiliary 
Membership Awards 

   

   All who have not received their 
longevity awards are requested to 
attend the next regularly scheduled 
meeting of our VFW 392 
Auxiliary. Our Auxiliary President 
stands ready to decorate you with 
the awards indicated:  
  

January 2025 
  35 Years Continuous Service: 
Mary J. Love 
  25 Years Continuous Service: 
Helen Andrasz, Betty F. Seymour 
  20 Years Continuous Service: 
Carolyn M. Kelly Thank you for 
your service and congratulations! 

VFW Auxiliary Secretary 
Judy  Lupole 

luvedale88@verizon.net  
(757) 581-2702 

 
 

 

 
Canteen Hours 

Sunday-Thursday..… 1100-2200 
Friday –Saturday...… 1100-2300  

   
Kitchen Hours 

Monday- Kitchen closed*   
Tuesday-Thursday: 1100-1400, 
Tuesday-Thursday: 1700-1900 
Friday: 1100-1400, 1730-2030 
Saturday/Sunday: 1300-1700 
unless staffing not available 
 * Hot Dogs, Chili, and Pizza may 

be obtainable on Mondays, 
Saturdays, and Sundays. These air 

fryer menu items are available 
when the kitchen is closed:    

Chicken Wings, Curly Fries, 
French Fries, Jalapeno Poppers, 

Mozzarella Sticks, and 
Popcorn Chicken 

 

Social Hours 
Mon - Fri 3-6pm / Thurs 3-7pm 

Come in and enjoy our low Social 
Hour Prices to start your evening! 

 

MEMBERS BOTTLES 
Bottle storage behind the bar is for 
short term storage ONLY. Bottles 
are tracked and will be removed 
after 90 days if not utilized.  
 

LOCKER DUES 
Bottle storage locker dues expire 
on January 1st, 2025. If you have 
not yet paid your locker dues for 
2025, please see the bartender and 
render payment. Lockers not paid 
for by the end of January will be 
emptied, rekeyed and issued to 
those on the waiting list.     
 
 

Weekends At The VFW 
 Start the weekend with Friday’s  
Social Hour Prices from 3-7 PM! 
  The  kitchen is open  Friday, 5:30 
to 8:30 PM, with all of our menu 
items, including our weekly 
Shrimp Special! 
  The Canteen opens at 11:00 on 
weekends. When the kitchen is 
closed, the *menu items above are 
available. We have the NFL 
Sunday Ticket during football 
season, so come enjoy the games! 
The Kitchen is open for menu 
service on Saturdays and Sundays 
from Noon to 5:00 pm during the 
NFL Season.  

  Come out and enjoy a cold beer 
or beverage! We have multiple big 
screen TV's. Bring the family - the 
Canteen is smoke free and Wi-Fi 
is readily accessible. 
 

Thursday Night Dinners 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

      

 January 16th, 2025 
PRIME RIB DINNER 

$23.00 
You MUST register at the Post 
to be served at this Dinner. A 
sign-up sheet is posted there.  

 

Note: For fundraisers, dinners are 
normally prepared by an all 
volunteer staff. If volunteers are 
not available, then the Kitchen 
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haven’t already seen them, there a 
lot of pictures posted the Post and 
Auxiliary Facebook pages. 
  Once again, Team 392 hit it out 
of the park with the Angel Tree 
and food basket donations. I will 
tell you my Veterans and Family 
Chair Judy shed a lot of tears. 
THANK YOU all for all the 
donations. I know there are 
families and children that had a 
merrier Christmas because of you 
all. 
  On December 7th we joined with 
the Auxiliaries in the District and 
delivered items to the Jones & 
Cabacoy Veterans Center from the 
wish list they provided us. They 
were very surprised and so 
appreciative of everything that was 
donated. District President Dinah, 
thank you for leading this event. 
Just an FYI; we are working with 
them to do either a pizza and salad 
lunch or a root beer social. I will 
provide more information as 
things firm up. I’m so happy that 
Dinah has decided to do this as 
district events. I hope this tradition 
continues in the future. 
  If you haven’t paid your annual 
dues, which were due by midnight, 
December 31, 2024, this needs to 
be done to remain a member in 
good standing. Treasurer Ellen 
will be happy to accept them. You 
can leave them in an envelope 
behind the bar for her. Remember, 
we are still doing our early bird 
special. If you pay early, you have 
a chance to win a Life 
Membership at  our January 
meeting. 
  Our Chaplain, Gloria Jackson, 
stands by for any member who 
may need our assistance.   Thanks 
for everything that you do for our 
Veterans and our Post!!! I can be 
reached at 757-477-5086 or at 
fredlyj@verizon.net, or you can 
reach our Secretary Judy at 757-
581-2702 or by email at  
luvedale88@verizon.net. She will 
make sure I get the message.  
  Our next meeting will be held on 
Tuesday Jan 7th, 2025, at 7:00 pm. 

          CANTEEN 

       AUXILIARY 
       MEMBERSHIP 

 

mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net
mailto:fredlyj@verizon.net
mailto:luvedale88@verizon.net


will normally be closed and bar 
food available. If you’d like to 
help with serving, cleanup, or 
dishwashing - please contact the 
Canteen Manager Shelly Hughes 
or Assistant Canteen Manager 
Teresa McMillion at (757) 486-
5875, or via email at:  
canteenmanager392@gmail.com. 
------------------------------------------ 
Our Friday Evening Dinners, 
which include our weekly 
Shrimp Special, are held from  
5:30 - 8:30 PM.  

 
EZ Peel Shrimp are back & larger! 
1/2 lb. for $9.00 / 1 lb. for $16.00. 
Fried Shrimp Dinner: $11.50 

(Prices as of Sep 15th, 2023) 
------------------------------------———----- 

Friday Entertainment 

  Below is the entertainment for 
January. Please come and enjoy 
the music with  your family and   
friends as scheduled on Fridays 
from 6:00 to 10:00 PM, or as 
noted: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

If you have comments or 
suggestions     for   our     Canteen, 
please let us know.  All written 
comments or suggestions must be 
signed for consideration! Thank 
you for your service and support! 

Shelly Hughes 
Post 392 Canteen Manager 

757-486-5875 
canteenmanager392@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Fellow Coots of Pup Tent #9, 
  Life Membership Dues will 
increase about 15%, effective 1 
June 2025. Please get with CCDB 
Dave Goldstein to upgrade to a 

Fridays:  Steamed Shrimp 

Life Membership and forgo any 
future dues increases.    
  We will have our next monthly 
meeting on January 14th at 7:00 
PM. All Cooties should attend. 

          MOC Seam Squirrel 
Ronnie Steele 

adjdist2@vfwva.org 
 
 
 
 

  Thank you to all the volunteers 
that assisted with judging of the 
Patriot’s Pen and Voice of 
Democracy entries beginning on 
Nov 1st. Your work was very 
important to the program. One of 
our Patriot’s Pen winners and our 
Voice of Democracy winner also 
won at the District 2 level and 
have been submitted to the 
Department of VA for judging. 
We wish them the best of luck.     

Sue C. Sowers 
Scholarship Chairperson 
Suesowers46@gmail.com 

Phone:  757-641-0624 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Advertising  

All ads are paid advertisements, 
and are not endorsed by the  
Veterans of Foreign Wars 

 VFW Post 392 offers advertising 
space   in    our    newsletter. Our 
monthly circulation is over 2000. 
All ads must be submitted and 
approved by the Post prior to the 
15th of each month. If you are 
interested in advertising, please 
contact the Quartermaster. 
------------------------------------------ 

State of Virginia 
Veterans Affairs is Now 

Located At:   

  Pembroke Office Park 
293 Independence Blvd. 

Pembroke Five, Suite 109 
Virginia Beach, VA 23462 

Office: (757) 552-1884 
 

------------------------------------------ 

Legal Aid Office  
   

Veterans Free Legal Services 
Estate Planning, Consumer 
matters, public benefits, and 
family law.   

Legal Aid Society 
of Eastern Virginia 

30 West Queen’s Way 
Hampton, Virginia 23669 

(757) 275-0080  
deannas@laseva.org 

----------------------------------- 

Notary Public 
 

  The following Post members are 
commissioned as Notary Publics 
in the Commonwealth of Virginia: 
 
 

• Robert DeChamplain 

• David Sage 

------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VFW National Home for 
Children 

Almost a century ago, the VFW 
National Home for Children began 
as a place where families left 
behind by war could remain 
together. Today, the National 
 Home has evolved to meet the 
changing needs of America’s 
military and veterans’ families. 
Learn more about the National 
Home and help us support its 
important mission by visiting 
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about
-us/history/ . 
------------------------------------------ 

Corrections    
  Send comments, corrections, or 
complaints about our content to 
webmaster@vfw392.org. Thanks! 
 Webmaster/Newsletter Editor: 
We are looking for a Post 392 
member to assume the duties of 
Webmaster and Newsletter Editor. 
Must have experience in editing 
web pages and publications.  
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     SCHOLARSHIP 
UPDATES 

     MOC PUP TENT  
#9 UPDATE 

January 3rd 

BRUCE TODD  
6:30-9:30PM 

January 17th 

DJ SHANNON 
6-10PM 

January 10th 
 

NOAH 
REINHART 
6:30-9:30PM 

January 24th 

TBD 
6:30-9:30PM 

     POST 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS 

mailto:canteenmanager392@gmail.com
mailto:Suesowers46@gmail.com
mailto:davidr@laseva.org
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
https://vfwnationalhome.org/about-us/history/
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    Click on the image above for more info! 

The below are paid advertisements. No endorsement or sponsorship of these advertisers by VFW Post 392 is expressed or implied. 
 

 

 

NO ONE DOES MORE 
FOR VETERANS 

http://7dayrealtor.com/


 

 

  

 

 

        SUN                 MON                  TUE                  WED                  THU                  FRI                   SAT      

4 DEC 29 2  31 

15 

23 24 

16 17 

• Quilts of Valor 
Presentation        
Ceremony –1330 
(DATE CHANGE) 

25 

18 

9 10 11 

12 

6 7 8 

26 

14 

FEB 1 

20 

13 

21 

 JAN 1, 2025 

28 27 

22 

30 29 

30 3 

• VFW Post 392/
AUX Meetings  
7:00PM—AUX 
Social at 6:30PM 

 

• FRA 166 Staff   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• MOC Meeting 1900 

• VVA Chapter 969 
Meeting 1900 

• FRA 166 Branch   
Meeting 7:00PM 

• Mayors Vet Comm 
1730 

• HRCVO Mtg 1900 
• Monthly Trivia 
Night 1900 

 • Cootie Breakfast – 
0830 - 11:00 AM  

HAPPY NEW 

YEAR! 
 
 

• Prime Rib Dinner 
5:00 - 7:00 - PM 

   Register at Post to    
  reserve your meals 
 

January 2025 - VOLUME 36, NUMBER 7 

 

• Pool Tourney –Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

•  MCL Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM 

• IOOB Meeting 
7:30PM 

• AOA Meeting 
6:00PM 

• American Legion 
Post 110 - 7:00 PM  

Friday Night 
Shrimp  

5:30—8:30  
Live Entertainment 
To Be Determined 

19 

• NYE Pot Luck 
Dinner and  
Monthly Trivia 
Night - 7:00 PM 

 
General MacArthur Memorial Post No. 392 

2408 Bowland Parkway 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5207 

 

Phone:                           (757) 486-5875 
Fax:                               (757) 486-3576 
E-Mail:           vfwpost392@gmail.com 

Web Site:          https://www.vfw392.org/  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/

VFW392 

THE RED, WHITE AND BLUE - 392 

31 

 

 • House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 1900 

 
 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

None Scheduled  

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

Bruce Todd        
1830-2130 

 • Pool Tourney –Noon 

• Darts Tourney-1730 

 

 

 

Friday Night Shrimp  
5:30—8:30  

Live Entertainment 
DJ Shannon 6-10PM 

Friday Night Shrimp 
Special 

5:30—8:30PM 
Live Entertainment 

Noah Reinhart      
1830-2130 

• House Committee 
Meeting 1830 

• VFW/AUX Staff 
Meeting 1900 

• MCL Meeting 1900 

• Monthly Bingo 1300 

• Texas Hold’em 1800 

 

• Cootie Breakfast – 
0830 - 11:00 AM 
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https://www.vfw392.org/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/
https://www.facebook.com/VFW392/

